Tuesday, May 7, 2019

Dear Loretta,

We would like to thank you and all at TEGSA for supporting our cause and works for the
poorest of the poor, especially by contributing C$ 360/- in November 2018.

It has been of immense help as we struggle to carry on our day to day activities, our
work has to go on. It is people like you and your associates at TEGSA, who make it
possible for us to forge ahead in these difficult moments.

Prudence, during her short visit to India made it possible to meet us and hand over the
amount to us and also explained to us the great efforts you have put to make this
gesture possible.

We did have a great Christmas, with a Mass and a small gathering at around midnight,
and then, the morning and entire day was spent on celebration. The children and adults
got a set of new clothes to make the birth of Christ more meaningful. The children
made a crib and also decorated the place by making beautiful decorations.

We would like to thank each and every one of you at TEGSA for the extension of your
hands in Charity, as we Christians are called to do.

We would like to assure you of our prayers, for all at TEGSA esp. for the wellbeing of all
your members and please do continue to support and patronize our cause as the
challenges we have are many.

Yours in the Service of Our Blessed Mother Mary, Christ Jesus and St Joseph,

Serv.lgnatius SPMC.

St. Paul’s Jeevan Darshan Sanstha,
Mumbai, India



